
 

 

Notice of Quorum 
 

Pursuant to SDCL 1-25-1, notice is hereby given that a 
quorum of WDTC Board of Trustees members will be 
present at the following: 

7/30/25 6 PM – Evening Social/Reception at 
Minerva’s Restaurant in Rapid City with the South 
Dakota Board of Technical Education.  

7/31/25 8:30 AM - Joint meeting in the WDTC Event 
Center with the South Dakota Board of Technical 
Education.  

No formal action will occur at either event.   


